
From: CGP <celiagphotographie@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/31/2015 9:37:08 PM
Subject: Happy New Year!

We're at Porter & Pig - our 1st time, love it! - and randomly your name came up (we're making some 
delightful friends at the bar dY"S).

Many happy wishes to you in the new year - please let us know when you're around the island and 
have a free moment. Would love to treat you to a drink. dY”~

Hugs & High Fives!
-C

Sent from my iPhone
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